
 

 

 
 

 

 
Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 
PRIMARY 7 CHALLENGE DAY: Wednesday 16th November 2022 
 
I am writing to invite your child to attend our Primary 7 Challenge Day at Carrick Academy. Our 
Cluster primaries will be represented and the day forms part of our Transition programme of events 
across the academic year.  The day is intended to offer pupils an opportunity to begin to familiarise 
themselves with our school campus and to start the process of transition in a fun and enjoyable 
way.   
 
I attach a brief schedule of the day for your reference. 
 
I would ask, however, that you note the following arrangements, 

 All pupils are required to bring a PE kit and packed lunch on the day 
 Carrick Academy will provide a healthy snack during morning break 
 Transport to and from Carrick Academy is organised by Primary schools and pupils will be 

escorted on both outward and return journey by staff from their own school 
 P7 pupils will be supported by pupils of Carrick Academy throughout their visit 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding the visit or the schedule 
for the day. 
 
I look forward to welcoming your child to our Challenge Day. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
N Crawford 
 
Acting Depute Head Teacher 
 

People Directorate 
 

Head Teacher:  E McEwan 
Carrick Academy 
72-74 Kirkoswald Road 
Maybole 
Ayrshire 
KA19 8BP  
Tel:  01655 883003 or 01655 889432   
Email: carrick.mail@south-ayrshire.gov.uk    
Date:   31 October 2022 
 
If phoning or calling ask for:  N Crawford 
 

 


